
As 
mathematicians 
we will start out 
by looking at place 
value. We will 
focus on forming 
numbers 0-20 
correctly and 
ordering them in 
sequences. We will 
then be developing 
our addition and 
subtraction skills. 
We will use 
challenges to solve 
problems.   

As geographers we will look at the changing 
seasons and try to answer questions like; 
where do leaves go in winter? And; why does it 
get dark so early in winter? 

As artists and designers we will be looking at 
colour mixing and collage to make Autumn 
scenes. We will also work on our skills in using 
construction materials. 

As writers we will be working on 
our handwriting skills including 
letter formation to help us start 
to use cursive writing. We will 
work on writing captions and 
using writing to answer 
questions. 
We will read a wide range of 
stories and will start to use 
some of the sentences from 
these to write and edit our own 
sentence work. 

As the computer 
experts of 
tomorrow we will 
start out by 
looking at 
algorithms.  

As athletes we 
will be working 
ball skills 
including the use 
of our fine and 
gross motor skills 
and teamwork. 

As scientists we will be looking at the 
seasons and how animals adapt. We 
will be looking at the question; ‘How 
do hedgehogs know when to 
hibernate?’. We will also start to look 
at scientific investigations.  

In PSHCE we will be discussing 
new beginnings and talking about 
the new school year. 

As readers we will read ‘Last 
Stop on Market Street’ by Matt 
De La Pena and ‘Bog Baby’ by 
Jeanne Willis as a class. We will 
have the opportunity to change 
our own reading book up to 3 
times a week.   

In RE we will be trying to answer the question; 
‘Can you tell what somebody believes by the 
way they look?’ 

As musicians we will be listening to a range of 
music and describing the way it changes how 
we feel. 


